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June 12, 1952

Dear Eds

Of course you way display any photographs you've made from the prep.

of E. coli that I sent you. It hardly needs be said that you should point

out that any interpretations you may present are your own. If you can

spare an extra eet of prints, i'd enjoy seeing them. Unfortunately, I

do not foresce attending the Ithaca meetin: myself, but several others

late of tiis lab. ought to be there.

I don't know what I did to make that prep. shrink down to give such

an unconfused picture. All others have elnce looked pretty much like the

figures in our plate in the CSH volume.
Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg


